Kia ora and Greetings,

Like you and your whanau, our staff have also been watching tonight's briefing from the Prime Minister and Dr Bloomfield.

A New Lockdown

We are now in another 7-day lockdown, but this may change.

As a country and as a community we have done an awesome job of keeping our whanau safe and keeping Covid-19 out.

We have done this through being safe, and looking out for each other by sanitising, wearing facemasks and using the App – especially when it matters. Like now.

Especially if this is the "delta variant".



Learning at Home

Yes, we will be supporting learning at home. There will be more information about this tomorrow.





But first and most important is 'well-being at home'.

It is much more important that you, and your whanau are happy and safe, and do not take unnecessary risks.

School Information

Please regularly check our school FaceBook pages, our website and your emails.

There will be a newsletter like this sent out every evening, usually by 7pm.

Essential Workers and Those Who Have To Work

Schools are Closed. We don't yet know what is planned or happening for the children of Essential Workers.

We will let you know how we can help and what to do as soon as this is made clearer for us all.

Stay well and stay safe. Arohanui,

Grant McMillan Tumuaki•Principal